
 January 9, 2019 – January 14, 2019 

 

Estimados Padres / Dear Parents: 

 

Quique and Nina are very happy to be back in the classrooms inviting our ‘little saints’ to learn Spanish. 

The book they chose for this week’s lesson is Frog’s Friends.  It is a ‘Lift-the-Flap’ book where the frog is 

planning a picnic for his friends. We followed and counted along as each noisy pal arrived at the picnic. 

We handed each of our friends a cut-out in the shape of a frog and on the green side it had a number 

and on the opposite white side it had a colorful sticker.  We matched the numbers and the colorful 

stickers which helped us to practice our new lesson and review the lessons on colors. We played the 

song “Don Alfredo Baila” where Mr. Alfred dances with his thumbs, his hands, his arms and his chest.  

Many of our friends said, “I remember that song” and /or “I like that song.” You may find a version of 

the song, Don Alfredo Baila – Canción Infantil – Alina Celeste, on YouTube.  Our vocabulary words for the 

week are: 

rana / frog 

vamos a contar / let’s count 

número uno / number one 

número dos / number two 

número tres / number three 

 

Dios les bendiga / God Bless, 

Carol 


